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As a physician who has previously practiced for corporate medicine and started my 

own private independent practice, I know firsthand the difference between corporate 

practice of medicine and independence. Corporate medicine negatively impacts 

patient health outcomes, quality of care and contributes to moral injury seen amongst 

physicians in medicine. The goal of corporate medicine is profit for investors which 

can be in direct opposition to the physicians goal of providing high quality care. 

Please keep medicine in the hands of physicians who know what is best for patients 

and not wall street which just looks to profit. 


